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Autumn is definitely with us now and what a dreadful weekend we have  

just had!! 

 

The good news is that I got the all clear following a CT scan two weeks’ ago and Phil 

came home last week although at the moment we are both struggling to adjust again and I am busy arranging 

some help for me. 

 

I understand that the trip to the Lake District went really well despite the restrictions and they enjoyed really 

good weather and some fantastic drives, etc.  Please look at our website for the photos of the tour. 

 

The other good news is that Derek has spoken to the Mumbai Brasserie in Andover and they are quite happy 

for a group of us to have an Indian evening meal there once again albeit with socially distanced table 

arrangements of 2/4, etc.  This will take place on Wednesday 11th November.  Could you please let Caz Varns, 

cazvarns@icloud.com know no later than Friday 6th November if you would like to attend.  For those who 

haven’t been before the service and food is exceptional. 

 

Once again I will just remind you of the following events that are planned for next year which hopefully will go 

ahead although I would think that the Mill at Sonning in January is doubtful!  It has been pointed out that the 

big JDC/JEC E-type anniversary is taking place at Blenheim on the weekend of 14th-16th May which 

unfortunately is only a day before the trip to the Black Forest so hopefully that will not put members off. 

 

 Mill at Sonning, Saturday 16th January 2021 

 

 Eight day tour of the Black Forest/Belgian Ardennes with optional four day tour of the Belgian 

Ardennes, Monday 17th to Tuesday 25th May 2021 or Friday 21st to Tuesday 25th May 2021  

 

 Trip to Weymouth and the Nothe Fort, 12th/13th June 2021 

 

 Flying Day, 28th June 2021 

 

 Ten day Tour of Northern Spain and the Picos Mountains, Sunday 19thto Tuesday 28th September 

2021. 

 

If anyone has any suggestions of how Area 1 could meet up again with social distancing rules in place, we 

would welcome ideas. 

 

In the meantime please take extra care to stay safe and well, and if you have any questions, please let me 

know. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sue 

 

 

 



  

    

  


